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Please send donations to:
Combat Soldiers Recovery Fund
3804 Williams Lane
Chevy Chase, MD 20815

SAY THANKS TO OUR BRAVE VETS SEVERELY  
WOUNDED IN SERVICE TO OUR COUNTRY. 
YOUR CONTRIBUTION MAKES A DIFFERENCE.
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These wounded vets are among the 15 recipients who received CSRF checks in conjunction with the Rotary Club event. 
Garland Miller, CSRF Founder and President, is shown presenting checks to recovering soldiers.

As you celebrate the holiday season with family and friends, take a moment to thank  
the wounded warriors who are recovering from injuries in service to our nation.  
Your contribution to the Combat Soldiers Recovery Fund (CSRF) provides the support  
and encouragement they need and deserve.

Just look at the smiles on the faces of the recovering vets as they receive checks from 
CSRF at an event arranged by the Rotary Club of Washington DC at Walter Reed National 
Military Medical Center. All the recipients were thrilled to be remembered and appreciated. 
As they are treated at Walter Reed, they know that CSRF is behind them all the way.

When a vet receives a check from CSRF they are free to use it for whatever they desire,  
no questions asked. You can make a difference in their lives and recovery and bring them 
joy and goodwill. 

We are proud that 100% of your CSRF donation goes directly to the recipients. As we 
always say, “They gave 100% so we give 100%.”



HELP OUR WOUNDED VETS, LIKE TYRON BRIGGS,  
IN A PERSONAL AND MEANINGFUL WAY.
Ever wondered how our wounded vets benefit from their CSRF checks? 
Military spouse, Paula Briggs writes to us in gratitude about the relief that 
CSRF provided for her husband, Tyrone, an injured marine veteran, and  
their family.

Paula let us know that she used the funds to pay her USAA Auto & Renters 
insurance just in time! She was also able to treat her family to a delicious  
meal at McDonald’s, Chipotle and Taco Bell. She noted that her family had  
not had takeout in about a month.

“Thank you again for blessing our family,” Paula writes. 

You can help other families like the Briggs with your much appreciated 
donation to CSRF.

CSRF Founder and President Garland Miller (2nd from right) receives award 
from the Colonial Dames of America.

CSRF RECEIVES AMERICAN HERITAGE 
AWARD FOR PATRIOTISM
The DC Patriotic Society of the Colonial Dames of America 
selected the Combat Soldiers Recovery Fund as the recipient of 
this prestigious award. The historical group recognized CSRF 
by stating that, “This all-volunteer organization personifies the 
word patriotism!” 

By helping with an expense that they otherwise would not 
be able to afford, their gift of $2,950.00 will help provide 
immediate relief to our wounded. 

The Colonial Dames of America is an organization composed 
of women who are descended from an ancestor “who came to 
reside in an American Colony before 1776, and whose services 
were rendered during the Colonial Period.” It is indeed an honor 
for CSRF to be recognized by the Colonial Dames for service to 
our wounded warriors. 

BE A LIFESAVER FOR OUR VETS. JOIN THOSE WHO HAVE MADE IT POSSIBLE FOR 
CSRF TO DISTRIBUTE OVER $1,400,000 TO OUR RECOVERING SERVICEMEN AND 
WOMEN SINCE OUR FOUNDING IN 2006.


